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I am writing today to support the highest level of protection for Washington State’s first
Outstanding Resource Waters - the Green River. As the climate warms and the population and
outdoor activities put stress on clean water resources that we all depend on, it is important for us all
to speak out for the best use of pristine waters. As a Portlander who loves the hiking and camping
opportunities that western Washington offers, I urge the Ecology Dept to protect the Green River
for everyone.


